
   
 
 

Frequently Asked Questions | Faculty Communications Council 
Overview 

How are council members selected? 

Faculty Communication Council members will be chosen based on self and peer 

nominations. If you are interested in becoming a part of this work, please contact us to be 

considered for future council openings. 

What is the goal of the Faculty Communications Council? 

The council is designed to give faculty and physicians the ability to communicate directly 

with leadership at UVA Health. 

How will the Faculty Communications Council work with existing communications 

groups throughout UVA Health? 

The Faculty Communications Council will collaborate with peers from across the clinics, 

inpatient units, operating rooms, and laboratories to establish new pathways for transparent 

discussion that can inform positive change throughout the health system. Council members 

are encouraged to share updates at departmental and divisional meetings. In addition to 

being publicly available here, meeting minutes will be shared directly with department chairs 

and faculty senate members for distribution. 
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